
 

 

Parks & Recreation is in full swing and looking forward to serving and enhancing our community in 2021.   

Below is a quick overview of Parks & Recreation activities: 

• Staff has been going through extensive training over the last couple months learning a new 

registration software system.  Our current registration software will end October 2021 due to 

support issues.   Our department late last year quickly strategized to seek an alternative 

registration software.  We were fortunate to find a solution and started training immediately.  

Our “go live date” is March 3rd.  

• Scratch and Win tickets for Seniors.  Each ticket was a winner varying from $20 -$80.  They had 

to come to Parks & Recreation to retrieve their Spree Bucks. 

• Working towards finalizing Spring/Summer programs.   

• Offering a snowshoeing program in collaboration with State Parks. 

• Currently working on capital projects. 

• Working with our independent contractor Mr. Williams for entertainment services for Whittle 

the Wood. 

• Members from the Senior Social Center has started going to Meeker. 

• Working with Melanie Kilpatrick with the Arts Council to polyurethane wood carvings later in the 

year.  

• Staff is working on equipment in preparation for media change at the wave pool. 

• Working with Identity Graphics on trail signage for the Ridgeview Trail. 

• Dog waste receptacles have been ordered for Ledford & Finley trail. 

• “Love Where You Live” signs have been ordered.  These signs are meant to encourage our 

community to pick up/dispose of trash. 

• Working with Humane Society on signage and parking lot area regarding the dog park. 

• We received the pull behind groomer and will begin working with the County to start trail 

grooming. 
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